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Following is a summary of the meeting of the Soundscape Advisory Committee that was held on 
October 20th, 2017 at Aéroports de Montréal’s Head Office. 

 
Present : 
 

 Nathalie Hamel, Aéroports de Montréal 

 Karl Brochu, Aéroports de Montréal 

 Aref Salem, Responsible for Transportation, City of Montreal / Councillor, Borough of  
Saint-Laurent 

 Alan DeSousa, Mayor, Borough of Saint-Laurent 

 Edgar Rouleau, Mayor, City of Dorval 

 Aldo Iermieri in replacement of Morris Trudeau, Mayor, City of Pointe-Claire 

 Claude Godin, Transport Canada  

 Anne Marcotte, Aéroports de Montréal 

 Lyne Michaud, Aéroports de Montréal 
 
Membres absents : 
 

 Sylvain Caron, Transports Québec 

 Jérôme Gagnon, Nav Canada 

 Myrka Manzo, Air Canada 

 George Petsikas, Air Transat 

 Philippe Serafino, American Airlines 

 Nathalie Beaulieu, Skyservice 
 
Secrétaire : 
 

 Anne-Marie Urban, Aéroports de Montréal 
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A. INDICATORS – JANUARY TO AUGUST 2017 
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Runway Use Statistics 
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B. SUMMARY OF NIGHT FLIGHTS – SUMMER 2017 
 
The summer 2017 summary of night flights (May to August) is presented to the Committee. 335 ad-hoc 
exemptions were granted for the summer of 2017 and 14 exemption requests were refused. 
 
ADM continues to rigorously evaluate every request for exemption. It is noted that the restricted operation 
hours apply only to flights operated with an aircraft weighing more than 45,000 kg and that only these 
flights are required to submit an exemption request.  
 

 
 

 
 
 


